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July 6,1984
3F0784-04

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Violation of Condenser Delta T Limits

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation hereby transmits a copy of a letter, submitted to the
Environmental Protection Agency, in accordance with Crystal River Unit 3
Technical Specifications, Appendix B, Part II, Section 3.2. The attached letter
transmitted information on exceeding the three hour condenser Delta T limit on
June 30,1984.

If there are any questions concerning this information, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

*
s

G. R. Westafer
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management
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Attachment

cc: Mr. 3. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection & Enforcement, Region II
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323
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July 6,1984

Mr. Peter T. McGarry, Chief
Florida / Mississippi Unit
Water Management Division
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
345 Courtland Street
Atlanta, GA 30365

Re: Crystal River Plant
NPDES Permit FL0000159

Dear Mr. McGarry:

In accordance with noncompliance notification requirements of the Crystal
River NPDES permit, Florida Power Corporation submits the following infor-
mation.

On June 30, 1984, Crystal River Unit 3 exceeded the three hour condenser AT
limit. The unit operated from 1100 until 1500 with a condenser temperature
rise of 17.6*F. The plant operator failed to reduce power soon enough to
bring the condenser temperature rise below 17.5 F.

| Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please advise.

! Very truly yours,

f. s

| Walter S. Wilgus
Vice President
Nuclear Operations

| Shantz(F05)C4-2

cc: Mrs. V. J. Tschinkel, DER
Mr. W. K. Hennessey, DER
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